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LAY LED BOOK STUDY: "I TAKE MY COFFEE BLACK"     Tyler Merritt

Our Reconciling Ministries Team has been hosting and 
leading us in several book studies over the past year 
and these small group gatherings have been a time to 
have an opportunity for discussion on social concerns of 
christians today.  At each meeting, attendees are able to 
get to know one another better and learn from each 
other.  As we truly listen to each other while we share our 
own stories in context of the selected book subject, we 
are growing together in faith and with grace.
For four Wednesday evenings in September, we will 
examine racism through the reflections of author, Tyler 
Merritt, in his powerful memoir , "I Take My Coffee 
Black".  We will examine our own thoughts and 
questions, such as, 'isn't racism is a thing of the past?' and 
"but, I don't see color...".  As Methodists, we are called to 
"honor the humanity, racial identity, uniqueness and 
sacred worth of everyone as we live out our baptismal 
vow." These small groups help us explore how we can 
live this calling out more fully.

A short video introducing this month's author will be 
shown during Fellowship Hour this Sunday, Sept 3rd.  
We hope you will join us for any of these sessions.

Lay Led Book Study: Sept. 6,13,20,27  7PM       
In person or via Zoom link, bit.ly/MUMCZoom

Galatians 3:28 
There is no longer Jew or 
Greek; there is no longer 
slave or free; there is no 
longer male and female, 
for all of you are one in 

Christ Jesus.



From the 

The finance committee continues to meet on the Tuesday the week before Administrative
Council meetings. While we have always had strong support from the members and friends of
the church, pledges make up only about 70 percent of our total financial obligations. As we head
into the fall we are planning a new Stewardship Campaign entitled Growing GRACE-Rooted
Generosity. The pastor will be approaching members to become involved in the campaign and
please pray for a successful campaign.
Do you have an idea for a fund-raising event?
Church events are not only about the financial support of our missions and ministries. They are
mechanisms that can cultivate relationships, foster stewardship and grow our church by the
presence we have in the community. If anyone feels moved to present an idea to the committee,
please feel free to reach out to the office or Pastor Jenn.
We are also asking the congregation to view the below video so we can maximize the new
program called RaiseRight. You simply make many of your normal purchases through the
application at ZERO extra expense, and the church receives a percentage. This is similar to the
Amazon Smile program but broader, more convenient and it pays a higher percentage. Please
review the introductory video via the link or the QR code below and let’s make this program a 
success. There are also several other videos on the site that explain the benefits. If you have a 
large home construction project both Home Depot and Lowes participate.   

https://youtu.be/c-v65F0xr2c?si=JZ8k6YVmUkKFkuMg

“If you want to be perfect, go, sell your possessions and give to the poor, and
you will have treasure in heaven. Then come, follow me.” (Matthew 19:21)

These words of Jesus were not given as a general command to all His followers.
Rather, they were spoken to a certain rich young ruler who wanted to inherit eternal life.
Jesus’ concern had to do with the grip the man’s wealth had on His heart. If He couldn’t

let it go, then He could never really surrender everything to God.

Wee aree lookingg forr helperss forr thiss year’ss Holidayy 
Craftt && Bakee Sale!!  

Savee thee Dates:: Nov.. 9–– 111 
Moree infoo too followw inn Octoberr Newsletterr andd Bulletins 
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SUNDAY SCHOOL FALL SESSION BEGINS SEPTEMBER 10th

Sunday School age children are welcome to join in the class, which will begin after the children’s 
message during Worship (approx.10:15am). Our theme is “Celebrate Wonder” and the 
curriculum is designed to honor the spiritual life of children.  It is for ages 3-12 and will engage 
children in open- ended exploration and inquiry of the bible.  This will be a safe space for children 
to ask big questions and claim their identity as a child of God. 

To celebrate the beginning of this very important part of the life of a church, we will be having a 
breakfast in the Fellowship Hall before church beginning at 9AM!  All Welcome!  We will have 
sample curriculum and videos, as well as sign-up sheets for any adults who would like to assist 
Sunday School Superintendent, Linda Torborg in supporting our children in their spiritual formation.



KIDS CORNER 



A BIG THANK YOU TO ALL WHO CAME OUT TO HELP TRUSTEES TO INSTALL OFFICE FLOORING!!!
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